## The Association of University of Akron Retirees (AUAR) General Meeting 9/13/17

- I. Call to order. President Neal Raber called the meeting to order at 12:50pm.
- II. Financial Report. Neal reported that we currently have \$9,480 in our treasury and \$103,000 in our Scholarship Fund.
- III. Membership Report. We currently have 231 paid members and 177 unpaid.
- IV. New Business. Neal read Article II Membership to the group present. He explained that Section 4 is where changes are being proposed.

Ed Lasher presented the following amendment to the members:

The Association of University of Akron Retirees (AUAR) Associate Members who were former employees of The University of Akron for a minimum of 5 years, may vote, hold office in the AUAR, and be members of the AUAR Board.

Ed Lasher moved that the above amendment be made to the AUAR Constitution. Mary Ellen Atwood seconded. After some discussion, the vote was called and the motion passed unanimously.

V. Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 1:00pm.